
 
To the Honorable members of the Senate Judiciary Committee: 
 
Please OPPOSE SB719 proposed amendment(s) relating to gun confiscation based upon accusations of 
family members. Due process of law already provides the government with a mechanism to rid the 
person of their rights when they violate the law. This is a process the should not be short circuited when 
taking away an individual's right.  Instead of targeting the law-abiding gun owner, perhaps the judiciary 
committee could spend their valuable time making sure law enforcement, prosecutors, and judges have 
the tools they need to do their job to make Oregon great again. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Michael W. Rapp 
 

 


